
Please pass the strictest diesel standards possible. Just driving behind a diesel truck makes me feel sick.  
Portland has lost its reputation as a healthy community for a good reason.  The toxic pollution from 
industry’s diesel, glass factories, Intel's poisonous emissions and the toxic spraying of our roadways, 
farms, forests and parks with cancer causing Roundup, 2,4-D, Atrazine and Chlorpyrifos have caused 
sickness to skyrocket.  We don’t need more economic growth at the expense of the health costs it is 
causing our citizens. The health costs of all these emissions are well document.  Please  consider the 
medical research on diesel fumes impact on our health costs and sickened population when you amend 
and vote on SB1008. 
  
Thank you for recording my comment. 
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